
Friends	of	Piute	County	School	District,	

The	Piute	County	School	District	Board	of	Education	has	spent	the	good	share	of	this	academic	year	
searching	for	a	superintendent	who	could	lead	our	district.	There	have	been	ups	and	downs	and	
many	frustrations.		

We	are	pleased	to	announce	we	will	appoint	Koby	Willis	as	our	new	superintendent.	He	will	assume	
this	position	on	July	1,	2020.	

Since	it	is	not	generally	known	that	the	qualiJications	for	a	school	district	superintendent	are	left	to	
the	discretion	of	the	local	board,	many	assumed	that	a	candidate	with	educational	administration	
licensing	would	be	required.	That	was	the	case	up	until	2018	when	the	law	was	changed	to	allow	
local	boards	to	decide	the	qualiJications	that	would	best	Jit	local	needs.	The	law	simply	states,	
“outstanding	professional	qualiJications.”	Mr.	Willis	was	the	unanimous	choice	of	the	Board.	

Koby	Willis	has	been	the	business	administrator	for	six	year	in	our	district	and	has	served	as	the	
interim	superintendent	since	June	1,	2019.	He	also	teaches	a	class	at	Piute	High	School	and	handles	
all	his	duties	with	Jidelity	and	professionalism.	Koby	has	a	Bachelors	of	Business	Education	and	a	
Masters	of	Business	Administration.	Koby	has	also	been	accepted	into	the	Doctorate	of	Education	
Leadership	program	at	Brigham	Young	University.	

In	making	the	announcement	of	the	new	superintendent,	the	Board	also	notes	that	the	opening	for	a	
new	business	administrator	will	be	announced	in	the	near	future.	

Sincerely,		

Marty Morgan - Board President Jeremy Pearson - Board Vice-President Rick Dalton - Board Member 

Erin Jensen - Board Member Teresa Morgan - Board Member

School Board: Marty Morgan (President) - Jeremy Pearson (Vice-President) - Rick Dalton - Erin Jensen - Teresa Morgan
District Office: Shane Erickson (Superintendent) - Koby Willis (Business Administrator) - Paul James (Technology Director) - Gloria Fox (Administrative Assistant)
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